

Business Manager:

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Mrs L. Setterfield

SCPN Year 5/6 Harry Potter Studios - update

7th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Warner Brothers Studio tour is quickly approaching on 31st January. Any monies outstanding, please pay via Scopay as soon as possible.

So that we can make the most of our visit, we would like children to arrive in school at 8am, so that we can be on the coaches and away by 8:15am at the latest. We will leave the studios around 4:30pm and hope to be back at school around 6:00pm (traffic permitting!)

Our plan is to arrive at the studios by 10am for a snack; both year groups will take part in an Instructional Writing Workshop; we will then have lunch, followed by a Tour of the studios.

The children will be expected to come in normal school uniform; this allows the teachers to identify the children easily in a crowded area. If the children would like to wear a pair of more comfortable shoes, i.e. trainers, they can, as there is a lot of walking.

The children will need a packed lunch and additional drinks for the trip, preferably in a bag that can be thrown away easily and not having to carry it afterwards. If a child is entitled to free school meals, a lunch will be provided.

If any travel medication is required, please hand this to the class adult on the day.

The children will be allowed to bring a **MAXIMUM of £10** for the shop. The shop is very expensive but there is a small "token" area, mainly with stationery, where the children may like to buy a souvenir.

If you have any concerns or questions, please don't hesitate to ask a member of the Year 5/6 Team.

Regards

Year 5/6 Team









